
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Wednesday, July 20, 2022 11 :09 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Docket No. 20210015 
RE FPL Net Metering Solar Bill Caluculation 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 11:08 AM
To: 'Pramodh gadipudi'
Subject: RE: FPL Net Metering Solar Bill Caluculation

Dear Mr. Gadipudi: 
 
Thank you for your emails, dated July 20, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20210015-EI, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Power & Light Company. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 413-6042 
 
 
From: Pramodh gadipudi <pramodhgms@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:40 AM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us>; Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: FPL Net Metering Solar Bill Caluculation 

 
Below is  my Bill for reference and I highlighted the part where it is subtracting it . 
 
Thank you Again. 
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On Wed, Jul 20, 2022 at 10:36 AM Pramodh gadipudi <pramodhgms@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Commissioners and PSC, 
 
My Name is Pramodh Gadipudi and I live at 285 Holly Forest Dr, St. Augustine, FL 32092. 
 
I installed Solar on my Rooftop in April thinking that I can save some money on electricity and also help the 
environment with Solar.  
 
From June1st FPL has increased the Minimum Bill to 25 Dollars instead of 9 Dollars even if we have the net 
metering , Not sure their Calculation is correct. They are charging us(Solar equipped customers) after 
deducting whatever we have generated and making it seem like we have not used anything from FPL.  
 
FPL delivered me 454 kWh and I Delivered them 780 Kwh, that means I did use 454Kw from the FPL. They 
are not thinking of this as my Usage in that Minimum Charge .  
 
They are first Subtracting it from Delivered Power first and Billing me 25 Dollars. This is Kind of One way 
and Discriminatory against Solar and Non-Solar Customers. 
 
If they Consider my Usage in Minimum Bill First that is first 240KW and after if they Deduct what ever i have 
delivered, that make sense for me and Also FPL 
 
FPL is kind of Calculating one way and Charging Solar Customers . Please take this in Consideration and Help 
us . We paid lots of money to Solar and Also paying to FPL Now.   
 
In these tough times, you should help the Solar customers from these Monotony and blood sucking companies. 
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--  
 
Thanks & Regards 
Pramodh Gadipudi 
Mobile No:2817167225 

 
 
 
--  
 
Thanks & Regards 
Pramodh Gadipudi 
Mobile No:2817167225 




